
 

 

Wednesday 1st November 2023 

FUDGE MORNING – MATHS FOCUS 

Dear Fathers, Uncles, Dads, Grandpas and Others (FUDGE), 

On Friday 17th November we are inviting all adult male relatives to come into school for the morning, 
from 8.50am to 10.15am. 

‘FUDGE’ morning aims to promote the importance of adults in children’s education, particularly as 
good role models for reading, writing and maths. 

Year 3 and 4 relatives are invited into the Junior hall at 8.50am for a short maths presentation before 
going to classrooms. 

Year 5 and 6 relatives please go to the classroom first at 8.50am and then we will ring a bell at 
9.45am for you to come to the hall for the same maths presentation. This is because we don’t have 
enough room in the hall for all of you. 

If you have children in different upper/lower groups, please go to Year 5 and 6 classrooms first.  

Male relatives are invited to come and take part in lessons, play some maths games with a group of 
children or perhaps you are willing to talk about your job or hobby (pictures and objects to illustrate 
your talk would be even better)? For example, are you a sports coach in your spare time, run 
marathons, a journalist, working at an airport or are part of the design or manufacturing process for a 
company?  Could you come and talk to the children about something that interests you that would be 
of interest to them? 

Whatever you can spare the time for would be greatly appreciated. Please contact your child’s or 
relative’s class teacher if you are able to take part in any way before the 17th November.  

We look forward to seeing you. 

Kind regards, 

 

Pip Utting, Headteacher 


